
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING TIME AND LOCATION  

FOR CONSIDERATION OF INCREASE IN SERVICE CHARGES 

 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS of SOUTH ARAPAHOE SANITATION DISTRICT, County 

of Arapahoe, State of Colorado, will consider and potentially adopt an increase in its charges for sanitary 

sewer collection and transmission at its regular meeting on March 18, 2024, at 3:30 p.m.  The meeting will 

be held by Zoom conference, and the link for the meeting will be posted on the South Arapahoe Sanitation 

District website, https://southarapahoe.org/ no later than twenty-four hours prior to the meeting. 

Questions may be directed to the District’s legal counsel, Darryl L. Farrington, at 303-595-0941.    

PLEASE WATCH THE DISTRICT’S WEBSITE FOR INFORMATION ABOUT THE MARCH 

MEETING 

 

/s/ Tom Sutton 

     Secretary 

 

https://southarapahoe.org/

